
 

 

 

 

Meeting of the Governing Council MIB Trieste Alumni Association 

February 20th, 2019, 8:00 p.m. 

 

Board members present via Skype: Paula Sartori, Francesca Soglian, Dorina Stanculescu. 

 

Reunion 2019-May 18-19th  

 

1. Speakers-Alumni Sharing Stories: As every year, the reunion will open with a session of 

sharing experiences dedicated to the alumni celebrating 5, 10, 15, 20, 25 years from graduation at 

MIB. The novelty of this year is that we decided to structure this session as an interview 

(questions/answers) in order to make it more interactive. We will ask Maria whether she will be 

willing to do the interviewer, 

 

2. General Assembly. Everyone present agreed that the assembly is an important part of the 

reunion, allowing us both to share what we have done during the year and to gather precious 

feedback and suggestions for the future. Based on previous years’ experiences, which showed a 

somewhat low attendance if held in the afternoon, we decided to hold the assembly immediately 

after the sharing stories session, at 12 o’clock. Francesca and Dorina will present and guide the 

assembly activities. 

 

3. Round Table on Circular Economy. We already have an alumna speaker that offered her 

availability to take part in this session. She will present the concept of Circular Economy and its 

mains pillars, as well as the global context that it is pushing to changes in terms of sustainable 

solutions. The board is in contact with other 4 possible guests that will ideally tackle one of these 

two aspects: business opportunities around the circular economy in global and regional level and a 

real case on need to change/adaptation to the circular economy model. Paula will moderate the 

round table. 

 

4. Gala Dinner. Paula has asked for offers from various restaurants, and the present decided 

that the best solution was Trattoria al Faro. It is a beautiful place with sea view and above all a very 

good cuisine. They offered us the possibility of choosing between fish and meat menus (Dorina will 

translate them into English) which everyone can see and ideally choose in advance his/her own 

preference. There is of course a vegetarian option and alternatives for alumni with allergies or other 

food intolerances. 

 

5. Sunday activities: One of the “traditional” Sunday activities is the Golf Tournament, 

opened to all golf players within the association, but also to their family and friends interested to 

join. Carlo has informed Dorina that he and Fabio had already booked the field at Lipica golf club 

for Sunday 19th. The golf activity is open to beginners as well, who will have a private trainer and 

the possibility of competing for a beginners’ cup. 

The second Sunday activity is a guided visit to Miramare’s castle. Paula will try to understand if 

there is the possibility of having a brunch at the castle bar as well. 

 

The meeting ends at 9.00 p.m. 

Secretary and Chairman, 

Dorina Stanculescu 


